Gotherington NDP Steering Group Meeting Minutes

7:30pm on Tuesday 30th December 2014 at the Church Centre
Present:  David Ward, David Hearn, PhilAplin, Caroline Ryman, Caroline Meller, Edward Catchpole, Howard Samuels, Paul Hughes, Edward Gillespie, Iain Angus, James Gavin and Andy Stillman.

1  Apologies:  Bob Thomas, Simon Tarling, Sue Hallam, Stephen Hemingway, Mel Gore.
2. Principles to be applied to Site Selection
The following principles were agreed, but will be presented for approval at a village meeting.

1.  Gotherington should remain a linear village.

2.  Development should not allow the village outline to draw nearer to Bishop’s Cleeve

3.  Phasing of the timing of development to spread small developments over 17 years. (10 to 15 dwellings in a site not exceeding 1 hectare).

4.  Development should be in one broad area, or spread over two or three sites.

5.  The specification of housing types should follow the Gotherington Design Statement and kept to one or two storeys in height.

6.   Green areas, Important Open Spaces and views should be preserved

7.  The impact of development on main road traffic should be minimised.
8.  Development should be sited on brownfield sites rather than Greenfield sites.

3.  Site Selection Weighting Criteria


It was agreed that clarification would be given to the list of weighting criteria and a map produced to illustrate the settlement boundaries.  The new list and map will be circulated to allow all those attending Steering Group meetings the opportunity to complete their ideas on weighting.   We will then take the average as our agreed criteria.

Caroline Meller and Paul Hughes agreed to produce the coloured map of settlement boundaries. 

David Ward agreed to update and circulate the illustrated list of criteria.

4. One-to-One Meeting with TBC


The meeting with Holly Jones, attended by David Hearn, Phil Aplin and David Ward was outlined and a map showing the two sites suggested by Holly was displayed.  After discussion, the majority agreed that these two sites were acceptable and would probably pass the criteria tests.  It was agreed that we pursue these two sites until the residents attending a 'mass' meeting have been given the opportunity to have their say and made any suggestions for suitable, available development sites.

5.  The meeting was closed at 9:30pm

David Ward

31st December 2014 
